
From: Weili3@aol.com 
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2005 1:06 PM 
To: Michael Heckrotte 
Subject: Re: FW: Shyam Telecom Inc., FCC ID: S3CHB-20-1900, Assessment NO.: 
AN05T4779... 
 
Hi, Mike. 
 
Sorry for the mistake. When I do the PDF convertion, some kind of format 
changes. Anyway, here is the report according to Q6. 
 
For Q7: I am contacting the manufacturer for power level issue. Maybe the 
measured data need to be reviewed too since the input lelvl & adjustment may be 
different. Will provide the details later. 
 
Regards, 
 
Wei 
 


